









October 28th, 2022

DRMS Rob Zuber 1313 Sherman St., Room 215 Denver, CO. 80203

Re: Delta Paving Gravel Pit, File No. M-1998-105, Amendment Application (AM-01) – Second Adequacy Review

Dear Mr. Zuber -

We would like to ask the Division for a 3 week extension. We feel November 23rd, 2022 will be adequate to complete things on our end.

Please consider this request and feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns that you may have.

Best regards.

Jim

Jim Doody

Environmental Manager

Elam Construction

970-712-6634